BARGAINING REPORT #5
Bell Canada - Clerical and

Associated

Sisters and Brothers,

Your bargaining committee resumed discussions aimed at reaching a collective
agreement that is fair and acceptable to our members

This week, discussions continue on the following topics:

1) Union Company relations

2) Union time and Membership lists
3) Health & Safety

4) Paid Days Off

5) Vacation

As a reminder, until a new collective agreement is reached and accepted by our
members, the current collective agreement is in effect. Should this change, your
bargaining committee will advise you.

We wish to take this opportunity to advise you that the Employee Survey is coming out
shortly. We will remind you to be careful with your response to the questionnaire so that
the union’s message to the Company is clear.

Updates can be found on the Ontario Region website at http://www.cep.ca and on the
Quebec Region website http://www.scep.ca.

In solidarity,
Your Bargaining Committee

May 22, 2009
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